
 
Rallye For Pancreatic Cancer 

1965 FFR Shelby Daytona Coupe 
Mark C. Schlegel, Owner 

September 15, 2024 
7th Annual 

Imports, Customs and Classics Car Show 
10:am to 3:00pm 

148 East Avenue, Norwalk, CT 
Cars, Music, Food and Silent Auction 

 
Be a participant or a visitor for the seventh annual Rallye For Pancreatic Cancer. 

Come see a collection of unique automobiles. 
Great location for this very exciting car show for the 2024 season. 

 
Rallye For Pancreatic Cancer was created to bring awareness for one of the 

deadliest cancers that has no early detection and diagnosis. Proceeds are to further 
support a landmark pancreatic cancer research study for early detection being led 
by Richard C. Frank, MD, a hematologist/oncologist and the Director of Clinical 

Cancer Research at Norwalk Hospital’s Whittingham Cancer Center and the Rudy 
L. Ruggles Biomedical Research Institute in Danbury. 

 
Come show off your car or become a sponsor to help Pancreatic Cancer Research. 

Show details and registration form available on request or at 
www.rallyeforpancreaticcancer.org 

Please call Mark C. Schlegel at 203-434-8540 or Peter Bondi at 203-984-4574 
Email: pcresearch17@gmail.com /  Facebook: www.facebook.com/rallyeforpc 

 
Rallye For Pancreatic Cancer, Inc. is a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization. 

All donations can be made to Rallye For Pancreatic Cancer, Inc. 


